
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8 September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 8 Autumn Term Curriculum Plans 

 
We have had a hugely successful start to the term.  Virtually all students have settled back into 
the rhythm of school life exceptionally well.   
 
Every term you will receive a detailed breakdown of the term’s learning plans for each individual 
subject.  This initiative will hopefully support you in understanding what the students are learning 
in Year 8.   
 
May l take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish you all a productive 
and enjoyable term. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D N Goddard 
Deputy Headteacher 


